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Pensions 
 
As a responsible employer you have a duty to offer a pension provision to your staff. 
 
If you employ one or more people you should be enrolling them in a work place pension scheme if 
they meet certain criteria.  Please see NICVA'S resource on workplace pensions for more 
information.  
 
Another useful information source is NI Direct's Guidelines for Employers information. 
 
 

http://www.diycommitteeguide.org/
http://www.nicva.org/resource/12-things-you-need-know-about-workplace-pensions-and-auto-enrolment
http://www.nidirect.gov.uk/index/information-and-services/pensions-and-retirement-planning/pensions-and-retirement/workplace-pensions/employers-workplace-pension-obligations.htm

